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First name: Kathy &amp;amp; Jan
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Comments: We are writing to ask you to please keep the " no commercial enterprises” status for Ward Lake and
Frog Ponds. We would like you to also extend this to the Ward Creek Trail. We have run into too many tours
while trying to have a quiet hike, sometimes 3 long lines of folks at a time. The area can get very congested.
Thank you for considering this.



